
FROM THE DESK OF 

MATTHEW NAIMI 

January 28, 2025 

To:	 Garrick Landsberg 

	 Detroit Historic Commission 

Mr. Landsberg, 

I received notice of a hearing for the work at 701 West Canfield.  As a homeowner and 

resident of 635 W.Canfield for nearly 25 years, seeing 701 West Canfield being restored 

and occupied has been a dream for the entire street since I moved in. The work that has 

been done to date is beautiful and inspiring.   

In my opinion, the rear porch design fits the overall building both in size and shape.  In 

light of other approved projects in the neighborhood, I ask that you approve the design 

in question, which I understand has already been approved by the State Historic 

Preservation Office as well as the National Park Service using the Secretary of the 

Interior's standards for the treatment of historic properties. 

The West Canfield Historic District is a wonderful street that will only be enhanced by the 

preservation and completion of 701 West Canfield. 

Sincerely yours, 

Matthew Naimi 

635 West Canfield Street 

CONTACT 

635 WEST CANFIELD DETROIT,  MICHIGAN 482901 

   |  313-506-7900   |    MATTHEW.NAIMI@GMAIL .COM
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